Delegation from Kragujevac visited Faculty of Technical Science
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klnmthé framework of th project, delegation from University of Kragujevac, Faculty of
Engineering in Kragujevac, visited University of Science, Faculty of Technical Science. The
main topic of the meeting was study program of automotive engineering at UKG and the support

of colleagues from UNS to development of the study program. Other topics were related to
project management.
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